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Roy Morrison

Roy Morrison & Associates, LLC
P. O. Box 201

Warner, NH 03278

Re: DM 08-014 Notification of Roy Morrison and Associates, LLC’s Intent to Renew its
Registration as a Provider of Electric Aggregation Service

Dear Mr. Morrison:

This is to confirm that the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission)
has received Roy Morrison & Associates, LLC’s (RMA) notice of intent to renew its registration
as a provider of electric aggregation service in New Hampshire pursuant to Puc 2003.02. Staff
has reviewed the application provided and believes that it meets the requirements of Puc
2003.02. Based on Staff’s recommendation and the Commission’s review, the Commission
approves RMA’s application to renew its registration as a provider of electric aggregation service
in New Hampsbhire.

With regard to your request to have the re-registration fee waived, the Commission notes
that your renewal application was not filed in a timely manner. It should have been filed by
November 12, 2007. Therefore, the application could have been treated as a new registration and
subject to the registration fee. Staff contacted you by telephone on J anuary 10, 2008 at which
time you indicated your intent to file a renewal application. Because that was less than two
months past due, the Commission has decided to treat the application as a renewal and waive the
registration fee for this time and this time only. Please be advised that failure to file your renewal
application in the future will result in RMA having to file a completely new, original application
and to pay the registration fee.

Please note the following provision of Puc 2003.02 (f): “[E]ach aggregator shali re-file
with the commission an up-to-date written notice of intent to provide service as an aggregator
every 2 years on or before its original notice anniversary date.” RMA’s original notice
anniversary date is November 12, 2003 and therefore it is required to re-file an up-to-date written
notice on or before November 12, 2009 if it continues to offer and provide electric aggregation
service. In addition, RMA is subject to the provisions of Puc 2004.03, telephone solicitation of
customers, and Puc 2004.07, customer protections provided by aggregators.



If you have any questions regarding these provisions, please contact the Commission.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,
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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary



